
Educator Notes
Spring is upon us! When spring hits we start to see
flowers, it is a great time to be planting as well. Check
out the inside of the newsletter for tips to planting.
Our 4-H Council is also having their annual flower
sales! Everyone hopefully has received their flower
packet, make sure you know when you need to turn in
your order to your leaders! If you have any questions
don't hesitate to reach out to the office or your
leader. Spring is also a time for our annual livestock
tag ins! Beef and Dairy will have their tag in on March
11th from 8-11 AM at the Fairgrounds and Super tag
will be on May 6th. We will be sending out more
information about Super tag in April. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Gordon-Releford
Michelle Gordon - Releford | County Extension
Director | 4-H Youth Development Educator
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Family Fun

Spicy Shrimp Tacos

It's March, and that means it's time to start planting
your seeds indoors! Have you planned your garden

out for this year? It's never to late to start! Don't
forget that we do have a Garden project for 4-H.
Sign up today and display your bounty at fair in

July!

Who doesn't like Taco Tuesday?!?!? Enjoy this healthy
spin on a fun seafood taco with a kick! Shrimp, tomatoes,
avocado and even purple cabbage. This is an easy quick
weekday dinner that even you as the 4-Her can whip up
for your family. Get in the kitchen today and make these

tasty shrimp tacos!



Find the recipe at: 
https://www.eatingwell.com/recipe/278474/spicy-

shrimp-tacos/



Recipe from Eating Well

https://www.tasteofhome.com/recipes/confetti-kielbasa-skillet/
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All Beef and Dairy animals need
to be at the fairgrounds

on March 11th with a weather
date of April 1st. 

Please know that all information
will be sent out in the

following weeks. If you do not
receive a packet please 

contact the office for more info.

All other livestock animals need
to to bring their animals to the
fairgrounds on May 6th to be

tagged or tattooed. 
Please know that all information
will be sent out at a later date. If

you do not receive a packet
please 

contact the office for more info.
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All trips can be accessed at: https://extension.purdue.edu/4-H/get-
involved/state-programs/index.html

Or for National trips: https://extension.purdue.edu/4-H/get-
involved/national-programs/index.html 

https://extension.purdue.edu/4-H/get-involved/state-programs/index.html
https://extension.purdue.edu/4-H/get-involved/state-programs/index.html
https://extension.purdue.edu/4-H/get-involved/state-programs/index.html
https://extension.purdue.edu/4-H/get-involved/national-programs/index.html
https://extension.purdue.edu/4-H/get-involved/national-programs/index.html


Enrollment opened up for the 22-23 4-H year on October 1st 2022. If you are a returning
4-H member or volunteer please log in to your profile at v2.4honline.com and re-enroll for

the current year. As of January 15th if you are not enrolled and paid or at least awaiting
review you will no longer get communication from our office. Please make sure you are fully

paid and approved before May 15th! If you are in "incomplete" status then you have not
finished your enrollment and need to fully submit to be approved. 



All Adult who are participating or volunteering in 4-H activities, this includes being on a

committee, trainer or workshop leader MUST complete the application process and BE in
approved status in 4HOnline prior to having interaction with youth. If you have any

questions abut your status, do not hesitate to call the Extension Office at 574-935-8545.



If you know of anyone that you think would like to join 4-H please encourage them to
join in on the fun. They can contact the office by calling 574-935-8545 or Emailing

Lindsay at lstaples@purdue.edu. There are quite a few volunteer enrollments that have
only been submitted. This means that not all of the trainings have not been completed.

Please take a moment and check your status and if you have         by your name, click
back into your trainings and make sure that all four have been completed. The state

office is reporting that many are not closing out of the training sessions correctly and
the trainings are failing to register as complete. You cannot use the X in the upper right

corner to close out of the trainings. Please use the arrows on the training slides to
complete. You will not be approved until the system is showing that you           

 completed all 4 modules.





If you know of anyone that would like to become a screened volunteer please have them fill
out an application that can be found here: https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/track?

uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9aa5bb0e-7504-406b-8f6d-
f7f0e2f7655e&_ga=2.51639849.1437981754.1661444889-63885372.1661444889 

Once we have received the application you will go through a screening process and be
required to set up a profile in the 4-H Online portal. 
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4-H Online Enrollment

http://v2.4honline.com/
http://v2.4honline.com/
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9aa5bb0e-7504-406b-8f6d-f7f0e2f7655e&_ga=2.51639849.1437981754.1661444889-63885372.1661444889
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Marshall County 4-H Staff

Indiana 4-H Quality Livestock Care or YQCA Requirements

All 4-H members who are enrolled in the following projects have to complete the
program in order to show at the Marshall County Fair and or the Indiana State Fair:
Beef, Dairy, Dairy Feeder, Goats, Lambs, Poultry, Rabbits, and Swine.

4-H members in Marshall County need to complete the training by July 1st, 2023. If it is
not completed by this date, you will not be able to show at the Marshall County Fair. 
If you are completing YQCA, your certificate must be emailed to Lindsay Schrader
lstaples@purdue.edu, or dropped off in the Extension Office by July 1st, 2023. 

You will register through 4HOnline in the events section. More details to come.  
Arrive early and bring your payment for the class when you come that night. 

The cost is $3.00 per person. This is the same amount as YQCA classes. 
We can take cash or checks made out to “Purdue University”.  We do not have a
credit card option for the Indiana 4-H Quality Livestock Care program. 

Once you have signed up, actively participated in a class and paid you will be marked
complete in the 4-H Online system. 

Registration for online training will need to be completed at http://yqcaprogram.org 
Once you have completed the training you will need to download the certificate or take
a photo of the certificate and turn it into the Extension Office. You can do this via
email or by dropping it off at the Extension Office. 
If you have questions about the YQCA system you will need to direct them to YQCA.
Our staff is no longer teaching those classes or certified by them. 
We will still accept YQCA as completion for the Quality Assurance requirement,
however you will need to provide the proof to us as we can no longer get reports from
them. If you have tested out, those are good until it expires.

Who has to participate in the Indiana 4-H Quality Livestock Care program or the
YQCA program? 

When does the Indiana 4-H Quality Livestock Care program or the YQCA program
need to be completed by?

How do I complete the Indiana 4-H Quality Livestock Care program and what does it
cost?

1.
2.

a.
b.

3.

I can’t come to an in-person class so I need to take YQCA online, what do I do?

REMEMBER THIS IS DUE JULY 1ST!

https://yqcaprogram.org/
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